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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 0 0 

1 1 1 0 

2 4 1 0 

3 0 0 0 

4 5 0 0 

5 2 0 0 

6 9 0 0 

7 1 1 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 7 0 0 

10 3 0 0 

11 7 7 0 

12 19 4 0 

Totals: 67 14 0 
 

 

Our mid-year individual progress reports were sent home at the end of January.  Teachers 

have been conferencing with students and parents about successes during the first half of 

the year and creating plans for a successful second half.  Struggling students are receiving 

extra support in the form of one on one contact time with teachers. 

 

Letters were also sent home to students who are not making satisfactory academic 

progress.  These are students who have not completed enough work to earn any credit this 

year.  These students will be monitored weekly and conferences will be scheduled with 

the principal and teacher to address school concerns and student needs. 

 

Our school has a new parent coordinator.  She is new to our school and wanted a way to 

be able to support the teachers and students.  She and her husband have coined the name 

Parents That Care for the group.  Her first task was starting a Box Tops for Education 

account for our school, and she is currently coordinating the collection of Box Tops.  She 

hopes to be able to do more fundraisers throughout the school year.  We are happy to 

have a dedicated volunteer. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


